19 Persons benefitted from Pet Cars delivery
Wednesday, 19 October 2016 10:47

Last October 18th, La Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil delivered, free of charge, 19 PET
cars to persons with physical disability and of scarce financial means, thanks to “the North
American” PET International Organization.

Jose Murillo, 73 years old, was still moving around with crutches he had improvised. A poorly
administered injection at the age of 8 months interrupted his mobility; however this did not
prevent him from developing certain skills and perform agricultural labor in Portoviejo.

“I am grateful because this little car will be of great help in going to school and his therapy
sessions as well as making him feel more useful and independent,” expressed Erika Chango
mother of 10 year-old John Chila suffering from Larsen’s syndrome and who received his PET
balance wheel tricycle.




